April 2, 2022
Dear Esteemed Community Leader,

Staff and students at Lockerby Composite School, in partnership with the Northern
Cancer Foundation, are excited to continue a meaningful tradition of raising money for
pediatrics at the Northeast Cancer Centre in our school and community.

During the month of April, students from Lockerby Composite School will be collecting
monetary donations from families and residents residing in the City of Greater Sudbury
for Lockerby’s 25th annual Kids Caring for Kids Cancer Drive. We know that by
working together, we can continue to make an impact in the lives of children and their
families living with cancer within our community. Our goal is to engage our school and
our community in an effort to promote collaboration, compassion, and citizenship.

If you would like to donate to Lockerby’s Kids Caring for Kids Cancer Drive, you may
drop off or mail checks to Lockerby Composite School. Please make checks payable to
Lockerby Composite School or the Northern Cancer Foundation. You may also call
the school and we will gladly pick it up from your business. You may donate online as

well at the Northern Cancer Foundation’s website: https://www.ncfsudbury.com. Please

direct the funds to Lockerby’s Kids Caring for Kids Cancer Drive.

Remember that all money raised here stays here. Further information may be found
through Lockerby’s Instagram account: @lcscancerdrive.

We have also included an option for those who wish to become Cancer Conquerors on
the back of this page. This donation program provides three levels of donation, which
will be reciprocated with a promotional package for the donors. Again, this promotional
opportunity is solely optional, as we will accept any donation that is given. Listed on the
backside are the available donation options and corresponding bundles available for the
donor to consider.


https://www.ncfsudbury.com

Cancer Conqueror Sponsorship Packages:

Package # 1: Bronze Viking
e Donation of $250
e Promotional opportunities include:
1) Your company logo in all Cancer Drive presentations
2) Your company logo on all Cancer Drive flyers

Package # 2: Silver Viking
e Donation of $500
e Promotional opportunities include:
1) Your company logo in all Cancer Drive presentations
2) Your company logo on all Cancer Drive flyers
3) Your company logo included in all Lockerby Cancer Drive social media
accounts

Package # 3: Gold Viking

e Donation of $750

e Promotional opportunities include:
1) Your company logo in all Cancer Drive presentations
2) Your company logo on all Cancer Drive flyers
3) Your company logo included in all Lockerby Cancer Drive social media

accounts

4) Your company logo on all promotional posters in and outside of Lockerby

Thank you for your continuous support of our annual fundraiser. If you have any further
questions or promotional inquiries, please feel free to contact the co-chairs: Staysha
Kasunich at: kasu5788@rscloud.ca and Darren Tymeczo at: tyme8272@rscloud.ca.

Sincerely,

Staysha Kasunich Darren Tymeczko
Co-Chair Co-Chair
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